
Graduate Council Program Review Committee 
November 8, 2024 ● 9:30 am ● Zoom 

MINUTES 
 

Members Present:  Reid Oetjen (CCIE), Lauren Bislick (CHPS), Mehdi Razavi (COM), Corinne Bishop (UL), 
Jeong-Yeol Park (RCHM), Sara Lopez (CBA), Gerd Bruder (CECS/CGS), Ahmad Elshennawy 
(CECS), Madison Goran (GSA), Jennifer Crook (CON),  John Weishampel (CGS) 

 
Recorder:    Emily Stettner 
 
 
Welcome and call to order 

The meeting was called to order at 9:30am by committee chair Reid Oetjen.  
 
General Business 

The Graduate Student member was introduced. The committee unanimously approved the minutes from the 
October 25, 2024 meeting. It was announced that at the November 22nd meeting the new program proposal for 
the Communication Sciences and Disorders PhD will be reviewed. 

Review of College of Arts and Humanities 

Faculty files from the departments of English and Texts and Technology were reviewed. The votes from Jennifer 
Crook and Corinne Bishop were displayed. 

• Twenty-five faculty and scholar nominations were approved without further review.   
• Two nominations were discussed by the committee: 

o For these nominations, their final status was agreed upon. 

Review of College of Business 

Faculty files from the departments of Accounting and Finance & Real Estate were reviewed. The votes from Ahmad 
Elshennawy and Lauren Bislick were displayed. 

• Nineteen faculty and scholar nominations were approved without further review.   
• Two nominations were discussed by the committee: 

o For these two nominations, their final status was agreed upon. 

Faculty files from the departments of Economics, Integrated Business, Management, and Marketing were 
reviewed. The votes from Jeong-Yeol Park and Mehdi Razavi were displayed. 

• Twenty-three faculty and scholar nominations were approved without further review.   
• One nomination was discussed by the committee: 

o For this nomination, its final status was agreed upon. 

Adjournment 

The meeting adjourned at approximately 9:46am. The next meeting will be November 22nd via Zoom. 


